
Important Announcement: Store Closure 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Due to ongoing public health concerns, we have made the difficult decision to temporarily close 

our store starting from [insert date]. The health and safety of our customers and employees is our 

top priority. 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this time. We encourage you to check our 

website for updates regarding our reopening and any changes to our services. 

Thank you for your continued loyalty. Stay safe and healthy. 

Sincerely, 

[Store Name] 

[Contact Information] 


